
From:Miller, Craig
Sent:Fri, 21 Feb 2020 14:41:26 +0000
To:Wemyss, Laura;Planning Appeals
Subject:FW: Appeal Documents | West Tarf Appeal

 

 

Craig Miller 

Principal Planning Officer 

Regulatory Services

Scottish Borders Council

Tel:     01835 825029 

E-mail : cmiller@scotborders.gov.uk 

Web | Twitter | Facebook | Flickr | YouTube

 

How are you playing #yourpart to help us keep the Borders thriving?

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

mailto:cmiller@scotborders.gov.uk
http://www.scotborders.gov.uk/
file:///\\hq-data-01\userhomeT-Z$\jwhiteford\Building%20Standards\Business%20Process%20Re-engineering\twitter.com\scotborders
http://www.facebook.com/sbcouncil
http://www.flickr.com/scottishborderscouncil
http://www.youtube.com/scotborderscouncil
https://www.scotborders.gov.uk/yourpart
http://www.scotborders.gov.uk/areamap
https://www.edevelopment.scot/eDevelopmentClient/default.aspx
https://blogs.gov.scot/planning-architecture/about-us/scottish-awards-for-quality-in-planning/


From: Ruaraidh Thompson [mailto:Ruaraidh@fergusonplanning.co.uk] 
Sent: 21 February 2020 13:56
To: Miller, Craig <CMiller@scotborders.gov.uk>
Cc: Tim Ferguson <tim@fergusonplanning.co.uk>
Subject: Appeal Documents | West Tarf Appeal

 

Dear Craig,

 

Thank you for your earlier phone call.

 

I have now spoken with the Appellant who has confirmed to me in writing that he does wish to include 
the letter of support from the elected member in question within the Appeal documents.

 

Can you please include the letter in your review?

 

Please do not hesitate to contact me should you require further information.

 

Thank you.

 

Kind regards,

 

Ruaraidh

 

  Ruaraidh Thompson

  Assistant Planner

 



  T. 01896 668 744

 E. ruaraidh@fergusonplanning.co.uk

W. www.fergusonplanning.co.uk

  t. @fergplan

 

 

 

This message may contain confidential information. If you think this message has been addressed to you in error please delete it. You are not  
entitled to copy or forward it to any third party other than the sender.  We would ask any such occurances to be notified to 
tim@fergusonplanning.co.uk  Unless stated nothing in this message shall be taken to be an offer or acceptance of any contract.We are not 
responsible for any effect that this message or its attachments may have on your IT system. Any views or opinions presented are solely those of 
the author and do not necessarily represent those of ferguson planning.
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